
FOI 0258/2023 Response  

 

Request 

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act regarding the latest 

Meeting Minutes of your 2 different committees. 

Could you please provide the latest meeting minutes for: 

 

1) Provider Commissioning Committee 

 

2) Reach Out Sub Commissioning Committee at Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS 

Foundation Trust? 

 

Response  

 

The Trust is unable to provide you with the requested minutes.  

 

This is because there have been no Provider Commissioning Committee meetings as of yet, and the 

first meeting is anticipated to take place in February 2023. 

 

In addition to this, the latest Reach Out Sub Commissioning Committee minutes cannot be disclosed 

as it is under review and has not yet been approved. 

 

The minutes are therefore intended for future publication and the Trust rely on exemption Section 

22 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to deny this aspect of your request.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


